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Celebrate Spring! PEHRA brings back the 
community Easter Egg Hunt in Birches Park.
Fun for the whole family on April 15, 2PM-4PM.
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This recognition goes to Kim Gamble for 
her years of volunteering within our 
Community.  She has taken on many 
organizational tasks, both formally and 
informally, and is well known for her 
energy, good humour, sociability, and 
positive attitude.  In particular, she has 
beenbeen a dedicated member of the PEHRA 
Board of Directors from 2001 to 2016. 
(continued on pg 2)
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How long have you lived in Portland Estates? Gord and I 
moved to Portland Estates in 1996 from Oakville, Ontario. It 
seemed like the perfect community to start a family-we were right! 
We had 3 children so the Woodlawn library, the Birches Park 
playground, the Portland Preschool and the beautiful Portland 
Estates Elementary school saw lots of our family!

WhatWhat inspired you to volunteer and why is the PEHRA 
community so important to you? I joined the PEHRA Board in 
2001 after having attended events at the park and joining 
Neighbourhood Watch. We love being a part of PEHRA and it has 
led my family to be involved in so many memorable and fun 
community initiatives. Having input at Board meetings and 
helping on committees whenever possible for all these years was 
easy to fit in because of the great people also involved.easy to fit in because of the great people also involved.

What is your proudest moment as a PEHRA volunteer? I've 
had many proud moments as a PEHRA volunteer. I'm so proud of 
the Board's relationship with our councillor and city staff for 
improvements to the community. Other proud moments have 
been waving at our volunteer gardeners, watching kids pick up 
garbage at PEHRA organized events, filling every street with 
newsletters and my most memorable would have to be my 
involvementinvolvement in the Lieutenant Governor's Community Spirit Award 
Ceremony a few years back. 
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Saturday, June 24 from 2PM to 5PM, PEHRA will be hosting its 
2nd Annual Fun Fest in Birches Park (Rain Date: June 25th) 

Enjoy old-fashioned picnic races&sac race, the piggy back relay, 
hula-hoop & shoe kicking contests, as well as face painting, 
jumping castle and scenic rides on our trails throughout the park!  

AA special treat this year, the 
Cheese Curds food truck will 
be in the park serving up fresh 
poutine, hot dogs and fries!  
Don9t eat lunch. Bring your 
friends and family to the park! 

Live music and our Sponsor Business Showcase will complete 
the fun! Lots of volunteers and sponsors are needed to make this 
afternoon a great success. If you can help out, please contact our 
Events Committee at events@perha.info or call 902-448-1010.   
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DATE:  __________________________________

FULL NAME:  _______________________________________________________

SPOUSE NAME:  _____________________________________________________

ADDRESS:  _________________________________________________________

POSTAL CODE:                                                                   PHONE:                      -                        - 

EMAIL:  ___________________________________________________________

___ Membership

___ Newsletter

___ Events

___ Gates & Gardens

___ Trails

___ Environment

___ Bi___ Birches Park

___ Other

JOIN OR RENEW YOUR PEHRA MEMBERSHIP TODAY!
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JUNE 24TH, 2PM-5PM
@ BIRCHES PARK


